
 

~Infants~  

 October was a wonderful yet fast month! We have enjoyed so much of the beautiful 

weather and fall colors. During this month we focused a lot on pumpkins.  Our senses ex-

plored pumpkins through song, art, touch, and taste. It has been so much fun watching 

the infants come sit down as we start singing for group time and watch their interest 

grow each day as we talk and learn about pumpkins and fall. The infants also worked 

hard at creating all kinds of monsters to decorate our door.  As we took walks outside we 

talked about the colors we saw, the sounds we could hear, and felt the cool breeze.  

 November is here which means many things for everyone. Togetherness, chaos, 

holidays, and family just to name a few. In the month of November our theme is the for-

est! Our color for the month will be brown and our sign will be turkey. Our storyboards in-

clude songs about 5 little turkeys, owls, foxes and bears. The infants will make owls, 

skunks, foxes, and squirrels for art. We will also find some pinecones on our walk and 

paint them or use them to paint with. Shake art will be done with acorns and we are go-

ing to try and make some nature jars. If you have any clear containers that you plan to 

recycle please bring them in for us to use. We will continue to see the changes outside as 

we go on our nature walks. We may even put some in our sensory table. 

 Please remember to bring in a jacket and hat for your child to wear while we go on 

walks outside. The children love socks, their own and their friends. If you are concerned 

about cold feet please put some kind of soft shoe or booty on your child. There are pic-

ture references outside the classroom for what we believe works best for this, you can 

always ask us for recommendations also. Here’s to the start of a holiday season, whatev-

er that may look like to you and your family. We hope that it is a great one. 

 

       Feeling Thankful! 

       Your Infant Team 

Sign for “turkey” 


